
New Year Dinner 2018
An enjoyable meal and afternoon 
entertainment was enjoyed by everyone 
who attended this years Annual Dinner held 
at the Masonic Halls. After the main course 
was finished Frank organised a raffle for a 
wet box pallette, sponsored by 
Ken Bromley, which Paul Whittaker won. 
This was followed with a quiz where the 
first prize was a bottle of wine and then a 
game of stand up bingo for a box of 
chocolates. The occassion was also, by 
chance, long standing member 
Ted Holden’s 90th birthday and he and his 
wife enjoyed the birthday cake bought for 
him by the Art Circle.

Ted with his birthday cake

Giving the quiz plenty of thought

Enjoying the meal

A Message from the Secretary
Dear Member, 
It is after New Year now and as the calendar year is advancing so Bolton Art Circle’s year is 
drawing to a close. This means the Annual General Meeting of ALL members including you is 
approaching (TUESDAY 24th APRIL) and once again we have to thank the committee for all 
it’s valuable work. However there will be some vacancies in the committee and we will need 
to fill them! So please think positively about joining and fill in the form at Highfield or contact 
me on 01204 841172 or email geoleshull@talktalk.net or any member of the committee.
Thank you, George Hull, secretary.

Secretary’s 
challenge
The winner of the 
Secretary’s Challenge for 
January is Alex Kirkup with 
her submission ‘London by 
Moonlight’ using inks, 
congratulations to Alex.

Next Secretary’s challenge
The subject for the next challenge is this painting by 
Harry Caunce and the winner will be chosen by Harry
                at his demo on 13th March and must be in
                              by 12th March. 
                                           Usual conditions apply.


